










Neptune’s Harvest Fertilizer

PLANT FOOD
MULTI-PURPOSE

DRIP LINE &
SPRAYER FRIENDLY!



Neptune’s Harvest FertilizerORGANIC
PLANT FOOD

MULTI-PURPOSE

NEW

CLEAR
WINDOW SIDES

4 LB 12 LB 44 LB



Neptune’s Harvest FertilizerORGANIC
PLANT FOOD

MULTI-PURPOSE

NEW

CLEAR
WINDOW SIDES

4 LB 12 LB 50 LB







For everything you grow!

NEPTUNE’S  HARVEST
ORGANIC  FERTILIZERS

GET A  
WHEN YOU BUY ANY 10 CASES!

FREE DISPLAY RACK
DSP-2

DSP-1



Or get a FREE 
DISPLAY RACK 
when you buy
any 10 cases!

Now Offering Two 
Pre-filled Displays!

NEPTUNE’S HARVEST
ORGANIC FERTILIZERS







BENEFITS OF GARLIC BARRIER 

 

 

 
This 100% natural potent garlic barrier 
repels just about all insects. Simply mix 
with water and spray on your plants with 
no harmful chemicals. Garlic odor 
disappears in minutes leaving no garlic 
residue.  
Dilute quarts in water 10:1. One quart 
makes enough to cover 15,000 sq. ft. 
 

 

BENEFITS OF MOSQUITO BARRIER 
 

 

 

Mosquito Barrier is very strong liquid 
garlic made from very potent garlic 
cloves. In fact, the garlic used in 
Mosquito Barrier is a very powerful 
variety which is much more potent than 
the garlic found in grocery stores. 
Garlic has natural sulfur, which repels 
insects, including mosquitoes, ticks and 
fleas. Spraying garlic to keep insects 
away is not something new; farmers and 
gardeners have been doing it for many 
generations. 
Mosquito Barrier dilutes 100:1,and each 
quart covers 1.25 acres (54,450 square 
feet) 
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